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Rockfall in Creux harbour 
 

There has been a rockfall in the slip area of Creux harbour. For the time being the 

slipway is closed to all but essential and emergency use. Access has been restricted 

where practical; in the harbour and also at the entrance to the old tunnel. 

There are already signs in place that warn of the dangers at the base of the cliffs in this 

area. This rockfall and other recent smaller falls underline this risk. 

The cliff face will be inspected and advice sought from geotechnical engineers regarding 

remedial work that will be carried out as soon as possible. In the meantime please keep 

away from this area completely. 

Parts of Sark’s geology are prone to natural erosion and rockfalls. The ongoing 

advice for Creux harbour and other locations will continue to be: Please keep 

away from the base of these cliffs and be aware of the risk of rockfalls. 
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